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MSD Notice of Construction 
Catholic Calvary Cemetery Sewer Lining 

 
CINCINNATI – Starting next week, the Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) 
will be repairing a deteriorated sewer line between 1886 Huron Avenue and 3443 Trimble 
Avenue in Cincinnati’s Evanston neighborhood. About 600 linear feet of 15-inch to 24-inch pipe 
will be lined. The project is expected to start the week of August 1, 2016, with completion during 
Fall 2016.  
 
Construction activities will occur primarily Monday through Friday during daylight hours, 
depending on the weather and the contractor’s schedule. MSD’s contractor is Layne Inliner, 
LLC.  
 
Typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt and vibrations should be expected 
throughout the construction period. Access to homes and businesses will be maintained but 
could be temporarily delayed. 

This project is part of Project Groundwork, MSD’s multi-year plan to reduce sewer overflows into 
streams and rivers in Hamilton County. Project Groundwork will improve the quality of our lives 
through cleaner streams, improved protection of public health, and enhancement of the 
communities where we live, work, and play.  
 
For additional information about the project, please contact MSD Engineering Customer Service 
at (513) 557-3594 or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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